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NEWSLETTER 24042022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope everyone has enjoyed their Easter break and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow. Please 
take note of the following: 
 
Summer Term Events 
Please use the School Jotter App Calendar to find the events taking place during the Summer Term. The 
Summer Term is busy, with lots of exciting events planned. 
 
Newtown Staffing Update 
There are a few changes to announce:  
In Oak Class, Mrs McGuckian will teach on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays, with Miss Raza 
teaching on Thursdays and Fridays for the Summer Term. Mrs McGuckian will also be retiring at the 
end of the Summer Term. Mrs Ortton and Miss Kelly have also moved to new career opportunities and 
their roles will be covered too. Recruitment and appointments for these three roles will take place 
during this term. 
 
Thornsett Staffing Update 
We are still experiencing some issues with staff absence due to illness and Miss Apperley will continue 
to lead Goyt Class. 
 
Thornsett Parental Consultations 
Several appointments were missed due to Covid related issues, so Thursday 28th April has been set 
aside to fulfil these appointments. 
 
Covid Guidance 
The guidance hasn’t changed since previously – anyone who tests positive / has symptoms is advised to 
isolate for three days (children) and five days (adults), if the symptoms have ended. Unfortunately, I 
tested positive this morning so will not be in school until next week. 

 
 
                    Mr Parry and the High Peak Federation Team 
 
 
 

 


